
 

 

 

Invitation to webinar on Allowable Medical Expenses  

Dear Taxpayer, 

 

During this year, SARS started contacting taxpayers who were selected for a verification audit due to 

medical expenses claimed on their 2021 income tax return. This is being done to confirm that 

taxpayers who claim for medical expenses understand why their claims are disallowed so as to 

provide clarity and certainty of their tax matters to them. In these engagements, taxpayers are also 

afforded the time to ask the SARS official any questions they may have.   

In line with our strategic objectives, SARS believes that when taxpayers and traders have clarity and 

certainty about their tax obligations, they will be in a better position to comply with their tax obligations. 

Central to this objective is ensuring that our education content is clear and easy to understand.  

SARS would like to invite you to attend a webinar on Allowable Medical Expenses which aims to clarify 

any questions on the topic. and complete a short survey at the end of the webinar. At the end of the 

session, you will be asked to complete a short survey to assist SARS in developing more helpful and 

relevant education interventions for you and other taxpayers.  

Webinar details: 

Theme:  Allowable Medical Expenses  

Date: Thursday, 6 October 2022 

Time: 17:00 - 19:00 

YouTube: https://youtu.be/YAAPPDqXb5s 

Issued-Taxpayer and Trader Education 
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